UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE

Mational Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration
MATIOMAL MARINE FISHERIES SERVICE

Services Division

Habitat Protection Branch
14 Elm Street

Gloucester, MA 01930

April 11, 198%4

Mr, John L. Boeri
RR 2
Woodsteck, Vermont 05091

Dear Mr. Boepri:

We have reviewed the information provided in your February 28, 1984,
letter regarding the Application for a Minor License for the Martinsville
Hydro Project on the Lulls Brook in Windsor, County, Vermont It does not
appear that the proposed hydroelectric project will significantly affect
resources for which the National Marine Fisheries Service is responsible,
Therefore, we have no comments at this time,

! Brdice E. Higgins
Aeting Branch Chief




